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**Not a school sponsored event** 



Monday, July 25th, 2022 from 5:00 – 5:45 PM (approx.) 
In the Strange World of Reptiles show you get to see and touch all the  
animals including snakes, lizards, and turtles both local and exotic.  
I tell stories of their rescue and all the cool facts you need to know! The 
grand finale of this programs is the 5-6 ft. boa constrictor!  
Attention: Please inform library staff of any modification needed  
because of a disability to enjoy this program. Register online beginning 
Monday, June 27th at 7:00 AM. 

   Thursday, August 11th, 2022, from 5:00 – 5:45 PM (approx.) 
Full Effect Productions presents “Fun with Magic”, this show is both  
educational and entertaining. The audience will help Steve Woyce make 
the magic happen as they watch amazing tricks in this high-energy  
comedy/thrilling show. Attention: Please inform library staff of any  
modification needed because of a disability to enjoy this program.  
Register online beginning Monday, June 27th at 7:00 AM. 

 The Wayne Public Library is happy to add programs that are welcoming of the needs of our disabled community and is open to all ages  
and the wider Wayne area. For more information about a program on this flyer, please  contact the Children’s Reference Desk at  
973-694-4272, ext. 5301.  

      Tuesday, July 12th, 2022, from 5:00 – 5:40 PM (approx.) 
“Fly me to the moon and let me play among the stars!” We do a special  
inclusive, neurodiverse event for children and teens of all abilities for  
Autism Awareness Month. Families will dance, sing along, and hear stories 
and songs about autism advocates who have had incredible success in 
their lives and careers. Kids will dance, sing, laugh, use their imaginations 
and connect with new friends. Attention: Please inform library staff of any 
modification needed because of a disability to enjoy this program.  
Register online beginning Monday, June 27th at 7 AM. 


